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19/12/2018  11:15:472018/1577/P INT Peter Swimer Mr Williams for the Netherhall Neighbourhood Association, The Heath and Hampstead Society and Dr. 

Hillman have made some objections and comments regarding this application. I fully support their ideas that 

the character of the neighbourhood should be maintained but this application will in no way affect that. None of 

the shutters face the front of the building, and the rear of the building is not overlooked with the nearest 

building perhaps 50 metres away. Surely the most important consideration is security, particularly with the 

reduction in funding of the police. The owners of each of these flats have had break-ins. I am retired, one 

neighbour is in a wheelchair and another has recently been widowed. The alternative forms of security are 

really not suitable for these premises. I urge them and the Council to consider the application on its merits.
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